
Below are the results of the calendar change survey that was presented to the district’s staff and 
parents. The majority of both groups wanted to see time added to the school day, so that the 
missed snow days could be recovered. The largest group in both the staff and parent survey was 
the groups requsting 30 minutes be added to the day. Last night, February 1st, the school board 
voted to change our school calendar based on the proposal submitted to them by the district’s 
licensed personnel policy committee reflecting the survey results. The changes made to the 
calendar incorperated three points: 
 

1. Change calendar from a day-based calendar to an hour-based calendar per state law 
and ADE regulations. 
 

2. Add 30 minutes to the instructional day, so that 6 days can be recovered; 4 of the days 
will be used to make up the 4 snow days and 2 will be held in reserve if more days are 
missed. 
 

3. Any other days missed over the 2 days held in reserve will be added to the end of the 
school year. 

 
 
 
These changes will take affect Monday, February 5th. Your child’s school will dismiss 30 
minutes later than it has been. This means buses will also be 30 minutes later than they have 
been. 
 
We appreciate everyone that participated in the survey and helped us make this big decision.  
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Staff Results: 
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